
North Platte United Soccer Club 

 Monday April 19, 2021   

Board Members 

President:  Kristina Smith, Co-Vice:  Bobbie Johnson and Larry Miles, Secretary: Karen Hatch,  

Treasurer: Tonya Hoatson, Registrar: Eric Ryan, Coaching Director: Scott LeTourneau               

At Large Members: Shad Connick and Meredith Erbert, Immediate Past President: Bob Nitsch 

 Approval of March Minutes and March Financial Report 

March Minutes-Presented by Karen Hatch 

March Financial Report-Presented by Tonya Hoatson 

Old Business 

1. First National Bank CD-Voted to close this and move to NebraskaLand National Bank so everything is 

in same location.     

2. Summer 2021 Tournaments: Please communicate with other coaches and parents as you plan your 

summer tournaments 

3. Nebraska State Soccer is making changes to Registration Process/Software.  Please watch for 

communications from Eric Ryan. 

4. Vote to Form a New U9 Boys Team coached by Alisha Herndon 

5. Formation of Adult League to be played at D&N 

New Business 

1. Scott LeTourneau and Karen Hatch discussed a donation of parkas to both Boys and Girls NPHS Soccer 

Teams.  Board Members voted to approve this purchase. 

 

Meeting Adjournment 

Take care everyone! 

May Meeting Tuesday May 11 

  


